
 As we gather again for the celebration of Mass, we are all asked to do our 

part to prevent the spread of COVID-19.  Out of an abundance of caution for  

others gathered, please be aware that prior to entering the church an usher will 

ask you a series of screening questions.   

Please be patient and wait for their instructions regarding seating, as we must 

comply with social distancing guidelines. 

We ask that everyone takes the following precautions: 

Stay home if you are ill, elderly, anxious, or immunocompro-

mised.  Bishop Knestout has dispensed all Catholics in the 

Diocese from their Sunday Mass obligation. 

 

Maintain six feet of social distance from others who are not 

from your household at all times while in the church or on 

church property. 

 
All those ages 3 and older must wear a face mask or face  

covering.  Be sure the mask covers your nose and mouth. 

 

 

Refrain from physical contact, such as holding hands during 

the Our Father and shaking hands at the Sign of Peace. 

 

 

Sanitize hands when entering and leaving church.   

If possible, please bring a personal supply of hand sanitizer 

to use before receiving Communion. 

 

You are strongly encouraged to receive Communion in the 

hand. 

If you have a fever or symptoms of COVID-19 
you will not be permitted to enter the building. 


